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The Benedetti-Pichler Award 

Professor Daniel Wayne Armstrong will be presented with the prestigious Benedetti-Pichler Memorial 
Award by the American Microchemical Society, during a symposium in his honor at the annual meeting 
of the Eastern Analytical Symposium in Somerset, New Jersey, USA, November 17-22. This award is 
given annually and was established in 1966 to recognize outstanding achievements in microanalytical 
chemistry. 

His current research involves chiral recognition, specific separation and detection of enantiomers, 
cyclodextrin chemistry, investigation of biologically active molecules, and environmental analysis. Further 
research is on the theory, mechanism, and use of enantioselective molecular interactions. He is considered 
to be one of the founders and leaders of micelle and cyclodextrin-based separations. Over thirty different 
LC and GC columns originally developed in his laboratories have been commercialized and/or copied 
world-wide. Dr. Armstrong has published over two hundred papers, contributed fourteen chapters, 
co-authored one book, four patents with five pending, and given over two hundred invited seminars and 
oral presentations. 
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Nominations For The 1997 Benedetti-Pichler Award 

The American Microchemical Society is soliciting nominations for the prestigious 1997 Benedetti-Pich- 
ler Award. The award, established in 1966, is given annually to recognize outstanding achievements in 
microanalytical chemistry. The award consists of a plaque and expenses to attend the Eastern Analytical 
Symposium in Somerset, New Jersey, in November 1997 to receive the award at a session in honor of the 
awardee. 

Nominations or further information, including at least two supporting letters should be sent no later 
than October 30, 1996 to: 

Dr. Robert G. Michel 
Department of Chemistry 
University of Connecticut 
Storrs 
Connecticut 06269 

Telephone: (203) 486 3143 
Fax: (203) 486 2981 
E-Mail: MICHEL@UCONNVM.UCONN.EDU 


